286 EBBA NEWS - Vol. 33, No. 6

Warblers _E. Fisk, N.Y.,Fla. 2296 of 27 sp., incl. 1723 Myr-
tles: A. J. Lauro, N.Y. 2177 of 26 sp. incl. 1736
Myrtlesj 5. & D. Mitchell, Va. 2053 of 31 sp.i
Trish Grove Sanct., ¥d., 2033 of 23 sp., inel. 1625
Myrtles. Others with 30 or more species of warblers
were C. Hacker, Va. (33); Powdermill Nature Res, Pa
(33); the Laphams, R.I. (32) and D. Corkran,N.J.(30)

3205 Pickwick Lane, Chevy Chase, Md. 20015

S T would like to take this opportunity to wish
£d’t°r's one and all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.
let us strive to keep your editor well supplied with
”ot es material. Judging from Mr. Pyle's summary, we are
fortunate to have a great many banders who are spe-=
cialists in certain species., I direct this mainly

to these specialists when T ask that they do their utmost to submit qua-
1ity papers and notes consisting of meaningful analysis of their data.

We MUST work together to make EBBA NEWS a publication of notej a com=
pendium where any researcher can find data found at our migration sta-
tions which are not published elsewhere. I'm starting on January 1, 1971,
how about you?

Atlantic Flyway Review was omitted from this issue because not e-
nough material was submitted concerning the spring migration to make its
publication worthwhile. In the next issue, fall reports for Region I are
due. See EBBA News 33(5): 251 for details.

Two changes will be evident in Volume 3% (1971). A redesigned front
cover: photos will no longer appear on the cover but, if they are of good
quality and pertain to a lead paper, they'll go as a full page enlargement
(as a frontispiece) on the first white page of each issue. A second ino-
vation for which credit goes to our President, Emil J. Berger, Jrs, is
the printing of issue marks on the backbone of each issue. In this way it
will be much easier to locate a specific issue on your bookshelf.

At this point, I would like to thank all of you for your excellent
cooperation, particularly our former editor, Frank P, Frazier, Jr., for
his help in getting me started on the News, Mrs. Ruth Rose, our circula-
tion manager, Mr. Edward M. Johnson, our printer who did an A-1 job, my
regular columnists and those who submit recurring material and finally,
the officers of our Association.

NEXT DEADLINE: 1 January 1971. (Please allow extra mailing time during
the holidays. Thank You). F.S. Schaeffer, editor





